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From: Andrew Younger [youngea@halifax.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2005 9:33 PM
To: limnes@chebucto.ns.ca
Subject: Silt

Hi Shalom, 
 
Do you have any thoughts on silt resulting from clay soils in lakes. I am trying to 
determine whether there's any likelihood of serious damage to Lake MicMac from the 
runoff from the development site.  People with no real biological or scientific 
knowledge seem to be jumping to conclusions about what the impact will be of the 
silt. Obviously as a fine silt ittakes a while to settle out and is thus more 
noticeable than heavier particles. I also know that really the damage is to be seen 
in the future if there is any. But do you have any thoughts to enlighten me? 
Thanks
Andrew
----------------------
Andrew Younger
Councillor - District 6
East Dartmouth - The Lakes
E: youngea@halifax.ca
P: (902) 490-7035
F: (902) 490-5983 
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